
Hello and welcome to Lime Class.

My name is Mr Holgate. I have heard 
so many wonderful things about all of 

you from your                                           
Year 3 teachers and I cannot wait to 

meet you all. 



All about me!

Who lives at home with you? – I have a lovely 
wife and 2 sometimes lovely children (one is 6 and 
one is 2 years old)
Do you have any siblings? I have 2 brothers. One 
is younger than me, the other is my twin brother, 
who is 15 minutes younger than me (as I like to 
remind him).
Favourite animal? – Penguins
Favourite colour? – Yellow
Favourite season? – Winter because I love family 
time at Christmas
Favourite subjects to teach? – Computing, PE and 
English
What other jobs have you done?– I have worked 
at Argos, Homebase, been a football/tennis coach, 
worked on a helpdesk and done a paper round! 



All about me (2)!

Do you have any pets? – No, although I used to have a guinea pig, who was the love 
of my life.
What are your interests? – I love lots of different sports, but especially rugby. I 
play for a team called Datchworth.
What else? – I enjoy playing my Xbox with my son – which mainly is Minecraft at 
the moment! I 
Favourite food? – I love my dad’s roast dinners, lasagne and a good burger!
What do you dislike? – I am not very good in the sun and don’t like Brussel sprouts!
What are you looking forward to doing in the summer holidays?– Hopefully, if 
things improve, I would like to go camping with my family.



Why I love teaching.

The main reason is I enjoy helping people, and especially children. I want to help 
them be the best they can be.

I love seeing EVERYONE make progress, achieve new things and demonstrating 
pride in themselves. 

I love hearing your ideas and what brilliant things that you can come up with.

I love supporting pupils to be the best they can be with regards to their school 
work, skills, their friendships and their aspirations. 



We are very, very, very lucky that 
we have Mrs Clarry working with us 

in Lime Class!

I have worked with her before and she is 
amazing! 

Mrs Clarry.

We also have the 
fantastic Miss Mead 
doing PPA cover in 

our class!



Have a great summer, Lime Class.

I am looking forward to seeing you all in September. 

We are going to have a FANTASTIC year, learning 
and having fun TOGETHER.


